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Minutes of Meeting 

Centerville Planning Commi_s s_i_on 

November 29, 1966 

7:30 P. M. 

Hoy, Lyons, Schell, Butler 

The minutes of the meetings of September 27, 1966 and October 31, 1966 

were read and approved. 

Mr. R. Rioden representing Senate Builders presented the proposed lay­

out of the area east of the Bargain Barn for which he has applied for 

rezoning (Z-1-66). The Commission was generally in favor of this 

use of the land but hesitant to appreve rezoning to business since 

this would permit development other than that proposed. Further 

consideration was tabled pending information from the Solicitor on 

how we could guarantee development as proposed. 

Ralph Sharp Inc. presented plans for an entrance to Village South 

(North Village Dr.). It was moved by Schell, seconded by Butler 

and unanimously agreed that approval be recommended. 

Igleburger and Henderson - October 13, 1966). 

(Plans by 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Mann Butler, 
Secretary 


